Sub Sig Annual Meeting President's Report 4 December 2024

There were 2 Board of Director's meetings, during which 12 separate topics were discussed.
Eight were resolved or no action was required, and four remain in progress.

The number of trips was greatly increased resulting in a significant increase in income and new
membership.

All of the Officers and Directors have done an excellent job and met the demands of their
elected, voluntary positions and this will be shown in their forthcoming reports. I thank each of them
for their dedication.

While not always easy, it is my great honor to be Club President, and I believe the Club is in
excellent condition, as good or better than I have seen from my perspective of a 46 year membership.

Steve Hayes



